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Community With A Cause

United Methodist Church
P. O. Box 310
Lexington Park, MD 20653

240-434-5358 (phone) 301-789-1558 (fax)

pastor@community-umchurch.com

Blessings to Everyone!
Many exciting things are taking place at Community With A Cause.  As we get ready for our first worship service at the Loffler Senior Center there are a couple things you need to be aware of.

· Effective April 8th, we will hold all future Worship Services and The Agape Club at the Loffler Senior Center.
· Our new physical address will be:
· Chancellor’s Run Regional Park, Loffler Senior Center 21905 Chancellors Run Road, Great Mills, MD 20634
·  Our mailing address is:
· P. O. Box 310, Lexington Park, MD 20653
· Our webite address is:
· www.community-umchurch.com
· Our phone number is:
· (240) 434-5358
· Our email address is:
· pastor@community-umchurch.com
Worship Services for Community With A Cause, for the most part, will be held on Saturdays from 4:00 – 5:00 PM. 

The Agape Club will meet the 2nd Friday of each month from 

6:00 – 7:30 PM.

There are a few exceptions that you need to be aware of.  

· Saturday, April 1st: 

· Our last service at Lexington Park United Methodist Church
· 4:00 – 5:00 PM

· Saturday, April 8th:

· Our first service at the Loffler Senior Center

· 4:00 – 5:00 PM

· Easter Sunday, April 16th:
· “Community Sunrise Service” 
· Chancellor Run Park Pavillion - 9:00 AM

· Please Note –NO Service on Saturday, April 15th.
· Sunday, April 23rd:
· Loffler Senior Center
· 4:00 – 5:00 PM
· Please Note – NO Service on Saturday, April 22nd.

· Saturday, April 29th:
· Loffler Senior Center
· Estate Planning Seminar and Fellowship Meal
· 4:00 – 5:30 PM
· Sunday, May 21st
· Loffler Senior Center
· 4:00 – 5:00 PM
· Please Note – NO Service on Saturday, May 20th.
· Sunday, July 16th:
· Loffler Senior Center

· 4:00 – 5:00 PM

· Please Note – NO Service on Saturday, July 15th.

I hope I haven’t confused you too much.  These exceptions were necessary due to the fact that the Loffler Senior Center was already booked on several Saturdays before we had contracted with them to hold Worship Services.  

We look forward to seeing you at our Worship Services and will keep you updated as much as possible via email and text messages.  

God Bless!

Cindy Geller
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